
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Friday 11th October 2024 

 

 

Welcome to Year 6 Evening 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We would like to remind you of an event taking part for year 6 parents on Thursday 17th October at 

4:30pm in the main hall with entrance via the main reception. The information evening should last no 

longer than an hour and will provide the opportunity to share the structure of Year 6, to discuss the 

routines and expectations of the year, to explain how we will be supporting your child’s transition to 

high school and to explain how we will be supporting pupils to maximise their progress this year. 

During this evening, we will be sharing Statutory Assessment information and key dates with you for 

our year group.  

 

Additionally, we will share information about the upcoming residential to Robinwood. This will give 

you an opportunity to ask any questions that you might have. If your child has a medical need or 

allergy, we highly recommend that you attend as this will enable information to be shared and medical 

forms to be completed. As you can imagine, it is a huge responsibility taking children away on a 

residential and getting the right information in a timely manner, really supports the process. Please 

note that all medicines, along with an administering medicine permission form, should be handed to 

teachers no later Monday 28th October 2024 in order to allow this to be cross referenced against 

medical forms and the appropriate risk assessment and paperwork to be completed. The only 

exception to this, would be when medicine has been prescribed by a doctor after this date; in this 

instance, we ask that you share details as soon as possible and a photograph of the medicine and 

then we are fully prepared before the day of the visit.  

 

During the evening, we will be discussing the success of CGP books in supporting children with their 

learning, including the SATs revision guides to support their knowledge and understanding and the 

SATs 10-minute test books, to support their application of skills and experience of different question 

styles. As a school, we are able to purchase these books at a significantly discounted rate, therefore 

if you wish to purchase any of these books from the list below to support your child with their learning 

at home, please order online via Parentmail by Friday 1st November, we will inform parents once the 

books have been delivered and are available to be sent home via bookbags.  

 

 

 

CGP books:  

• Key Stage Two Maths Revision guide: £2.75  

• Key Stage Two English Revision guide: £2.75  

• Key Stage Two Maths SATS Buster 10-minute tests: £2.50  

• Key Stage Two Reading SATS Buster 10-minute tests: £2.50  

• Key Stage Two Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling SATS Buster 10-minute tests: £2.50 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Year 6 team will be available for any questions throughout this session. Could we politely request 

that children do not attend the meeting as any relevant information will be shared with them in school. 

 

We look to seeing you soon. 

 
Kindest regards, 
 
Year 6 team 
 

 
 


